Dear Parents,
 
Two quick items for you all this afternoon.  The students listed below will be taking STAAR test this week.  They have worked really hard in the classroom preparing and we would appreciate your assistance at the finish line.  Please make sure that your student is rested, fed, and on campus when the day begins at 7:50 am.
  
	Tuesday, April 9
	Wednesday, April 10
	Thursday, April 11

	Grade 7 Writing
Grade 8 Math
English I EOC
	 
Grade 8 Reading
	 
English II EOC


 
We are very excited to be holding a Parent Appreciation Night this school year!  This is a joint project for our elementary and high school programs and will feature student work displays and Mrs. Foster’s famous spaghetti.  The event will be on Friday, May 3rd.  Please find attached flyer for details.
 
I hope you all have a nice weekend and look forward to seeing you all on May 3rd!
 
Ms. Garza
 
Assistant Principal
ComQuest Academy
207 North Peach
Tomball, Texas 77375
 
Phone: 281.516.0611
Fax:  281.516.9807
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